
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Forum 

This week (Tuesday straight after school) we will be 
having our first Parents’ Forum Meeting.  If you 
interested in working with us to help shape policy and 
practice in school, then this is the meeting for you. 
 
This week I would like to seek you views on the way 
we report your child’s progress to you, particularly 
the written reports we provide.  I would also like to 
talk to you about homework – its importance, how 
often it is given, etc. 

 
Easter Fayre 

Don’t forget the Easter Fayre this Friday after school! 
We continue to seek donations of toys, books, 
teddies etc. which would make suitable items for sale 
at the fair. We will also be having a range of games 
and stalls, as well as refreshments, and if anyone is 
able to help us out and run a stall or game, then we 
would be very appreciative! 

 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

As we have in past years, we are collecting these 
vouchers which enable us to purchase new sports 
equipment.  If any of you shop at Sainsbury’s, then 
please do ask about the vouchers and hand them in 
to the school office. 
 
The vouchers are available until 2nd May – the more 
we receive, the more equipment we can get!  Thank 
you for your support! 

 

  

 

Premier Sport Holiday Club 
Premier Sport is a working partner of St Osmund’s, 
providing PE classes and after-school clubs.  This 
Easter they are running a holiday club and have 
activities planned ranging from Human Battleships to 
Nerf Ball for the older ones and Tagging Time to 
Balloon Ball for the younger ones!  Activity time 
tables (EYFS/KS1 & KS2) and competition can be 
found on our Facebook page: Premier Sport – 
Salisbury and Marlborough 

There are limited spaces, the cost is £18 per day and 
a 15% discount is available until 27th March. 
To book, please go online at www.premiersport.org 
If you have any questions speak to a member of the 
team or email hbeddoes@premiersport.org 
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 School Council 
Our School Council have been doing some fabulous work this term and we have so much to be grateful to them 
for.  This term they have: 

 Set up the Trussell Trust Tuesdays initiative with the Chaplaincy Team 

 Organised a St Osmund’s Cookery Book – shortly to go on sale! 

 Purchased £300 worth of new playground equipment for our children to enjoy at playtimes and 
lunchtimes – the children have already been playing with the new equipment, including new football nets 

 Next week they will be helping plant some saplings we have had delivered by the Woodland Trust as part 
of a project to improve our grounds 

I have been really impressed by the council and the maturity with which they have represented the school – well 
done!  The Council members for this term have been:  Y1 Iris & Raphael, Y2 Oskar & Ronnie-May, Y3 Faith & Max, 
Y4 Lauren & Ronald, Y5 Charlie & Warda, Y6 Jaya & Patrick 

 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec    : Alexandru and Jonathan 
Year 1: James and Louis 
Year 2: Juliana and Oskar 
Year 3: No winners this week 
Year 4: No winners this week 
Year 5: No winners this week 
Year 6: No winners this week 

 

 

Our weekly 

winners are… 
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 28/03/17 ~ Reception Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am ~ meet Fr. Saji 

 28/03/17 ~ Parents’ Forum 1st Meeting ~ 3:15pm 

 28/03/17 ~ Full Governing Body Meeting ~ 6:30pm 

 31/03/17 ~ Easter Fayre ~ PSA ~ School Hall ~ 3:15pm 

 04/04/17 ~ Year 6 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 04/04/17 ~ Year 3/4 Primary Live ~ City Hall ~ 1:15pm 

 05/04/17 ~ Easter Egg Hunt ~ 9am 

 07/03/17 ~ Community Mass ~ School Hall ~ 10am 

 07/04/17 ~ Break-Up for the Easter Holidays ~ 3:15pm 
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Loving and merciful God,  

Please accept the sacrifices we make this Lent 
as a sign that we are truly committed to asking  

for forgiveness for things we do wrong. 

Help us to make our whole lives  
one of following your Son.  

We are filled with your love.  
Let your love shine out from within us  

and guide our lives in this sacred journey  

toward the Easter joy you offer us. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

www.twitter.com 

@St_OsmundsCP 

Please don’t forget your recipes for the School Council ‘St 

Osmund’s Cook Book’!  Send them in with your child this 

week! 
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